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Dear Members of the Planning Inspectorate
I am in the process of collating and typing research surrounding the Stonehenge environment, with the intention
of publishing this year. I am not affiliated to anyone in a professional way and am entirely freelance; no one as

yet knows my findings. These findings concern the future of our Chief Ancient Monument and its role in the
Wiltshire landscape. The information is new.

If the planned road scheme were to be implemented it would be a tragedy, nothing will bring it back. I ask you,
humbly to postpone works, until I publish. I know it is a big ask, However such is my belief it is a revelation.

Yours Sincerely

Stephanie Stephenson





